
 
 TOWN OF DARIEN  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held regarding the pending 1 year 
renewal of the Fire Protection Contract with the Darien Chemical Fire Company, Inc. on the 5th day 
of December 2018 commencing at 8:15PM in the Town Offices, in the Town of Darien, New York at 
a regular board meeting.  
THIS PUBLIC HEARING IS BEING HELD TO HEAR ALL INTERESTED PARTIES AND 

CITIZENS FOR OR AGAINST THE ADOPTION OF SAID PENDING CONTRACT.  
Copy of the pending contract is also available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office during regular 
business hours.  
By order of the Town Board,  
ALICE CALMES  
TOWN CLERK 


